
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

25th November 2020  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

This is an opportunity for parents to discuss how your children have settled with their new 

teacher and how they are working and progressing to date. Later on in December, your child 

will be sent home with a termly report which will provide more information on their 

progress and attainment.  

 

We will need to speak to every parent.  Please text back your time slot request by Friday. 

 

If you really cannot accommodate any of the time slots below your teacher will be able to 

help with this so, please let us know. 

 

The days the calls will take place are as follows: 

 

Class 7 – Tuesday 1st December 

 

Please can you select from the following times and email your class email address by no 

later than Friday 27th November to confirm your choice - slots will be allocated on a first 

come first served basis. 

 

9:15am – 10:15 a.m. 10:15am- 11:15a.m.  11:15am – 12:15pm. 

1:15pm – 2:15pm  3:15 – 4:15pm  4.15- 5:15pm 

 

We would have loved to welcome you into school to meet face to face but at present the 

risk to our staff and yourselves is too great. I would like to thank you for your continued    

co-operation in such unique circumstances and look forward to getting back to ‘normal’ as 

soon as we can. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs E Goodyear  

Headteacher  


